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CDR – Nathon Ellis – 1st Grade 
Nathon is a 1st grade student at CDR. He goes above and beyond every day, all 

day long. Nathon is helpful, sweet, thoughtful and kind. The CDR staff brags on 

him in the lunchroom and in the classroom.  Nathon is constantly helping others in 

whatever way he can. He is the first one to jump up and offer assistance to 

someone who needs it. He follows classroom rules and always strives to do his 

very best work.  CDR is proud to recognize Nathon Ellis as the student of the 

month. 

 

LES – Henry Vanoy – 4th Grade 
Henry's teachers describe him as passionate about learning! He is an outstanding 

role model by consistently following all of Lancaster Elementary's expectations of 

being a Learner, Listener, Respectful, Responsible and Safe. Henry does not just 

model these expectations, but he has the strength of character and leadership to 

remind his fellow classmates when they start to stray. Henry is a pleasure to have 

in class, but it goes beyond that, he is an asset to the 4th grade and to our entire 

school.     

 

PLE – Reanna Perkins – 4th Grade 
Reanna brings such sunshine to her teachers and classmates every single day. Her 

positive attitude is uplifting, and her smile is contagious. She always gives her best 

effort, and follows all of the rules and procedures. She is a great friend and is kind 

to everyone. We are so glad that Reanna is a part of our PLE family! 

 

GMS – Kinley Fyfe – 6th Grade 
Kinley always does what she needs to do to be successful. Kinley is always ready 

to answer questions. She participates every day in class by working diligently on 

her assignments. Kinley always comes to class with a positive attitude and eager to 

learn. Kinley is an excellent student, and we look forward to her continued success 

this year.  

 

GCHS – Ian Alcorn – Senior  
Ian is a great example of what a Golden Lion is.  His attitude is always 

positive.  Every day he has a smile on his face.  He has focused on the Nursing 



pathway and wants to continue his education at BCTC.  Ian has set the bar high by 

being a great leader for our underclassmen.  He promotes positivity and students 

always have a good time around Ian.  He also represents GCHS on the athletic 

field.  GCHS is proud of Ian’s dedication, determination, and motivation that he 

exhibits for all to see.   
 

 


